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Meeting Summary 
Thursday, November 3, 2022 
City Council Chambers 
 
 
The meeting started just after 2:00 p.m. Those in attendance were Ben, Carla, Steve, Susan, 
Scott, and Beth. 
 
The discussion focused on the second draft of the Comprehensive Plan. Historic resources 
were a focus of the discussion.  
 
The next meeting will be Thursday, December 8, 2022, at 2:00 p.m. The intention is to start the 
review of the Development Code Chapters 2, 3, and 4 at that meeting. 
 
The meeting was adjourned just before 4:00 p.m.  
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